
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2019 11:06 AM


To: Jennison, Peter J. EOP/NSC


Subject: Re: 11am


Expecting it momentarily


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


On Sep 1, 2019, at 11:03 AM, Jennison, Peter J. EOP/NSC < > wrote:


.


Peter J. Jennison


Director for Preparedness Policy


National Security Council | The White House


☎  (Office)


☎  (Mobile)
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	Re 11am

